The Holmdel Funeral Home &
Woolley-Boglioli Funeral Home Famuly

Invites You and Your Family
to Our Annual

Butterfly Release

A Unique Afternoon of
Honoring and Remembering

Saturday, September 14, 2024 at 2:30 pm
Bayonet Farm

41 Middletown Road
Holmdel

One member from each family attending will receive a live
Butterfly to release in celebration of their loved one.

Light refreshments will be served.
Registration is required.
RSVP (Monday through Friday) 9 am - 4 pm by September 4
to ensure a live Butterfly will be reserved for your family.
Seating is limited.
(732) 946-3322 » (732) 229-0122

denise@wbhth.com




